Martin Enterprises

Providing opportunities, training, and supports for individuals to assist them in becoming as independent as possible at home, at work, and in the community.

WE CAN SAVE YOUR BUSINESS MONEY, TIME, AND SPACE.

Subcontract Services Simple Assembly **Packaging** Sorting



Job Placement Individualized Training No Cost Employee Assistance

6003 West Main Street Ext. — Phone: 252-792-8251 — Fax: 252-792-5283

Website: www.martinenterprises.org

Gifts



Signage

PO Box 1084 - 23366 Highway 125 N., Williamston, NC.

Phone: 252-789-0508—Fax: 252-789-0775

Website: www.htmconceptsofmartinenterprises.com

Awards

MARTIN COUNTY RESIDENTIAL SERVICES, INC. D/B/A MARTIN ENTERPRISES PO BOX 1042 WILLIAMSTON, NC 27892



Hope for Success

Vocational Rehabilitation Services

The Vocational Rehabilitation department continues moving forward through the BEAM transition. Since the beginning of the fiscal year one (1) placement has been made and we are looking forward to ongoing success throughout the year. As motivation to remain positive during the training process, the VR In-House consumers Worker of the Month and Perfect Attendance awards are granted to those who meet the criteria of quality performance, attendance, behavior, and production, ability to stay on task, team work, and dedication. The consumer is awarded a paid meal card, Worker of the Month certificate and 50 tokens to use in the Reward Gallery as an incentive towards his/her hard work and dedication.

Supported Employment - one (1) consumer par ticipated in the quarterly Success Club meeting. Each quarter, CES show appreciation to the consumers through the Success outing. This quarter the outing was held in Greenville at the Greenville Mall. Lunch immediately followed at Cookout. The consumer utilized the time to shop for his parents for Christmas. The consumer informed the CES that he now drives alone and is proud of his accomplishment.

...HOLIDAY FUN..

PsychoSocial Rehabilitation Program

The PSR department had lots of fun this quarter. In the month of October they made several crafts pertaining to Halloween. They made a festive tree with autumn leaves containing words that would help them with their reading. They watched movies and participated in a harvest festi-

In November, the consumers went on an outing to Greenville. They visited the newly opened business "Burlington" Coat Factory": had lunch at Hibachis, and ended the outing by visiting Carmike Cinema and watching a movie. Consumers made various crafts pertaining to Thanksgiving and were given the opportunity to express how thankful they were. They also participated in an ice cream social given by one of the consumers

The month of December was very busy and was the most exciting month of the quarter. PSR made crafts pertaining to Christmas and decorated the tree with snowflakes and red birds. PSR and ADVP learned individual parts to "The 12 Days of Christmas" and performed for other consumers and staff during our "Week of Feast". Consumers participated in other activities such as playing Bingo for prizes and enjoying snacks sponsored by Mrs. Lisa Matthews. They also enjoyed a Christmas social sponsored by Pastor Renee Pearsall and The Miracle Moving Mission Church family, and a luncheon given by Martin Enterprises. Our department looks forward to the upcoming year and all the new things it will bring!



****'\'\'

Martin Enterprises is your local facility for cardboard and com-

Don't



puter recycling. If you have old computers and/or cardboard, our facility will be

more than willing to accept these items.

Adult Day Program

During this quarter, the Adult Day Program has had the pleasure of giving back to the community through new volunteer opportunities. We have recently added Faith Community Outreach food pantry in Robersonville as well as Bible Way food pantry of Williamston to our list of



volunteer sites. Clients have enjoyed playing a part in serving those in need and have done an

excellent job with completing every task that has been put before them. We look forward to adding more volunteer sites to our list and lending a helping hand to wherever it's needed in our community.

MARTIN ENTERPRISES WEEK OF FEAST

Martin Enterprises celebrated its annual "Week of Feast" on December 15-19, 2014. Each day brought something different and exciting for the clients and staff. The week was packed with activities for clients and staff, from entertainment by the clients to Secret Santa to group games! Staff wore Christmas colors and attire during the week. Each day offered a different food theme and staff chose what they wanted to prepare for that theme. Monday—Breakfast Food

Day—all staff wore Santa Hats; Tuesday—Soul Food Feast Day—all staff wore Green; Wednesday—Food from Around the World—all staff wore Christmas sweaters; Thursday—Party Food Day—all staff wore Gold; Friday—Christmas Luncheon—all staff wore Red. On Friday,

Martin Enterprises provided clients and staff with lunch catered by Abram's. They served Baked

Chicken, Barbeque, green beans, potatoes, slaw, hush puppies, dessert and tea. Thanks to Abram's for providing an awesome meal! It was

a festive-filled week and a great start to the holiday

season!









Becky RennExecutive Director

Board of Directors

George Griffin, III

President

Gail Keel

Vice President

Hilda Bussell

Secretary/Finance Officer

Tommy W. Bowen

Susan Dunlow

Becky Edwards

Simon Griffin

Stephanie Irvine

Bernadette Rodgers



Production Log—4th Quarter 2014

	Perdue	Sealed Air	Hampton Art	Cardboard	Ann's House of Nuts	Scrap Tubes	Recycling
	Poultry Trays	Various Meat Trays	Tubes of Beads	Tons of Cardboard	Assmb&Packed Displays	Tons of Tubes	Pounds of E-Waste
OCT—14	403,200	213,400	25,041	37.74	1,198	1.51	5,595
NOV—14	567,000	135,200	32,123	13.00	419	24.00	-
DEC-14	302,400	305,850	37,967	40.61	475	-	_
4TH QTR TOTALS	1,272,600	654,450	95,131	91.35	2,092	25.51	5,950



'HOSPITAL'ITY CORNER

Come by and visit us!

Serving Breakfast & Lunch

Located in the lobby of Martin General Hospital.

Phone: 252-809-6300, ext. 61186

Hours of Operation:

M—F; 8am—2pm, 4pm—6pm

ARC & UCP Group Homes Ending the Year with a Bang

The Group Homes have been very busy and on the move this quarter.

October—The clients and staff watched and learned about the eclipse of the moon. The clients were intrigued about how the moon went in total darkness! The clients also attended the Halloween Jamboree where they enjoyed games, dancing, music, prizes, and food. The clients made Get Well cards for a resident that was in the hospital.

November—The clients and staff visited several local churches for various programs during the month. Several residents were able to spend time with their families during the Thanksgiving holiaday. The clients and staff also enjoyed a Thanksgiving feast at Golden Corral in Washington. The clients participated in different arts and crafts and decorated the Group Homes for the holidays.

December—The clients and staff attended the annual Christmas Parade in Williamston. There were bands, lots of floats, and of course, Jolly Ole Saint Nick! Clients and staff visited the 500,000 lights display in Windsor. The clients were fascinated with all the lights and enjoyed the outing. Clients and staff attended a Christmas Cantata entitled "Emmanuel" at Back Swamp Church. Families and friends of the clients were invited to attend the annual Christmas party at Martin Enterprises. The clients presented their skit "Go Tell It On the Mountain" to their families. Everyone enjoyed the food, fellowship, and door prizes.

ARC & UCP are looking forward to a great 2015!

Employee Anniversaries

October	Yrs of Srv	November	Yrs of Srv	December	Yrs of Srv
Deborah A	9	Tamica E	16	Sonona J	8
Pamela H	1			Nedra W	8
				Joveeta B	7
				Irvin B	1